
Protect Our Water  
Safely Dispose of Unused Medications

October 25, 2025

PHARMACEUTICAL  
TAKE-BACK DAY

Saturday, October 25, 2025
10:00 a.m. - 1:00 p.m.
Port Washington Water District
38 Sandy Hollow Road
Port Washington

ALL MEDICATIONS ACCEPTED

Please note we cannot accept  
sharps (needles and syringes).

OR GO TO: pwwd.org/drugtakeback2025

Turn in your unused or expired medications 
for safe disposal and help prevent harmful 
substances from entering our groundwater.

QUICK AND EASY 
DRIVE-THROUGH 
DROP-OFF!

THANK YOU TO OUR 
PROMOTIONAL PARTNERS

FOR MORE INFO:
(516) 767-0171  
info@pwwd.org


